
TO:  COMMITTEE ON REDISTRICTING 
 
Please protect our rural communities and rural needs for leadership in the redistricting 
process.  We are not Metro Portland nor want to be.  We are ONLY connected to Portland by 
Highway 30. 
  
We are a close knit rural community and we need leadership that understands and will 
represent our concerns and what a rural area needs 
  
Enveloping city politics into our community would be devastating to our way of life.  We need to 
keep our rural way of life intact and keep Portland Politics out of our community. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Bob & Donna Jensen, Saint Helens, Oregon 
bobjensenfarms@gmail.com 
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